
Pheasant Run Condominium 
Cat Trapping - March 23, 2018 

 
 
After receiving numerous reports of cats on 
property, the Board of Directors contracted A+ 
Animal Solutions to humanely trap and remove the 
cats. They began the trapping session Tuesday and 
will finish up this coming Wednesday/Thursday. 
They have placed 4 traps around the buildings that 
are seeing the cats on a regular basis, moving them 
around as necessary. The traps are being checked 
once a day, and will be closed over the weekend so 
nothing is caught and left to sit for days. As of 
Thursday afternoon, they already caught 5 cats! 
 
 
We appreciate your cooperation during this process! 
 
 


